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SLIGO PPN NEWS
Connecting the Sligo Community since 2014

Welcome to the September edition of the PPN

Newsletter.

 

Due to the current climate, we appreciate that many of

our community groups and organisations have had to

close as a result of the Covid-19 pandemic, or change the

way they are operating. We fully understand how

challenging and difficult this situation is for people, but

felt it was still important for us to offer our groups an

opportunity to provide an update on your current status -

what plans you have in place and also to provide you with

an opportunity to promote any online activity you might

be exploring.

Once again thanks to all our member

groups who sent information in.

 

If you still haven't re-registered with Sligo PPN,

don't forget to do so. 

 

Simply follow the below link 

https://www.tfaforms.com/4686176
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SLIGO PPN TEAM UPDATE

Community Representatives Your elected PPN representatives have
been working hard on your behalf to ensure that community view
are represented at the decision making tables. To view their reports
go to https://www.sligoppn.com/ppn�representative-reports

Sligo PPN have been busy with elections for Sligo PPN Secretariat
& SPC 3 Social Inclusion Representative. Results are published
further down the Newsletter

Community Wellbeing Vision .A workshop was held with PPN
Reps on 14th July to review the wellbeing vision statements and
ensure they reflect the feedback from the community. The final
draft will be going for print in September.

The Environmental Support Academy with Sligo Environmental
Network (SEN) is still in progress. 

Sligo PPN has once again subscribed to the Funding Digest on
behalf of the community. The August- September is available on
our website at https://www.sligoppn.com/funding-digest-aug-to-
sept-2021/

 



2021 ELECTIONS

Sligo PPN have been very busy with Elections over
the past few months and we are pleased to

announce the following results for the different
committees and who the successful candidates

are:

Sligo PPN Secretariat- Five new members elected to the
committee

 
- Jean Finnerty

- Brendan Lynch
- Pippa Black

-Patricia Gardiner
- Mark Kupczak

SPC 3- Social Inclusion Representative
 

-Sheila Scanlon



FUNDING INFORMATION

The latest edition of the Sligo PPN Funding Digest is here-
brought to you in partnership with @The_Wheel_IRL

 
Featuring 30 funding opportunities for community groups.

 
 Check it out at:

https://www.sligoppn.com/funding-digest-aug-to-sept-
2021/

 

Please also visit the link below to see all the exciting
training courses The Wheel has to offer

 
https://www.wheel.ie/training

https://www.sligoppn.com/funding-digest-aug-to-sept-2021/?fbclid=IwAR1lV1U8gOIQzFIr3hijUXc3V_GWqkQO3PwOF911INoF7D5sobBMv0CYqaU


TRAINING & INFORMATION

INTRODUCTION TO POLITICS COURSE - SLIGO LEITRIM

 

The next Introduction to Politics course is aimed at women

in the Sligo /Leitrim area and will take place on Thursday 9th

and Thursday, 16th September. 

We aim to fit in with your daily lives so we will be providing a

morning and evening option from 10-11.30a.m and 7.30-9p.m.

The free online SHESchool course is for anyone who wants to

start to build up a bit of knowledge about what politics is

and how politics works. And if you have ever considered

running for local election in Counties Sligo or Leitrim or

simply want to find out more about how the county council

works and the role of a county councillor, then this is the

place to start. 

Registration is now open. Here is the link:

https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/introduction-to-politics-in-sligo-

and-leitrim-tickets-160776662325

You can also find the link on our website.

www.seeherelected.ie

 

https://scanner.topsec.com/?r=show&t=fd91b5fd2eea76f8ace0b5701fbaed3e82759cf0&u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.ie%2Fe%2Fintroduction-to-politics-in-sligo-and-leitrim-tickets-160776662325&d=1446
https://scanner.topsec.com/?r=show&t=134327352584653a099bf085a5e7c56f41fa9327&u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.seeherelected.ie&d=1446
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Sligo lawn bowls club is thriving again especially after a
very successful open evening in June. There followed 4

weeks of coaching provided free by sligo sport and
recreation. A big thank you to Siubhean and her team for

organising this event. From all this we so far have
enrolled 13 new members! 

We now look forward to finally getting our new
clubhouse in the near future. 
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Skreen Dromard Beltra Community First Responders After a busy few
months of essential training and scenario re-enactments, Skreen

Dromard Beltra Community First Responders group is preparing for its
official launch day in September. The group comprises of local

volunteers, most of whom are responders but also some essential
people working behind the scenes. They have completed weekly

training in Cardio Pulmonary Resuscitation (CPR) since the beginning of
June and the group is going from strength to strength. The group have
also been busy fundraising to purchase new defibrillators and training

equipment and recondition and maintain the existing equipment in the
area for the community. Thanks to the generous donations from people

and businesses in the community it is hoped to have multiple
defibrillator points in the area



 
North West Simon Community Virtual Sleep Out 1st Oct 

 
Take the Challenge, join the Experience, Ditch the duvet and pack away the pillows all for a good

cause.
On Fri 1st Oct, we are calling on the people of North West and beyond to swap their beds for
sleeping bags for one night only by taking part in the Virtual Sleep Out for North West Simon

Community. 
 

While we may not be able to come together in person this year, we are calling on friends, family,
colleagues, and teammates to join us virtually; giving up your usual comforts to spend the night
in a unique and powerful way whilst supporting those facing homelessness in the North West.
Due to the ongoing Covid 19 pandemic, we are going virtual again this year which means no

matter where you are in the world, be it New York, London, Paris, Tory Island or Inishbofin you
can enjoy this unique solidarity experience safely.

 
This year, now more than ever we need your support as the housing and homelessness

situation escalates. It’s been a tough year for everyone and especially the North West Simon
Community as all community fundraising events have had to be cancelled which accounted for

almost 80% of our annual income.
 

Whether you spend the night under the stars in the office car park, pitch a tent in the garden or
rough it in the sleeping bag we are asking you to take part in solidarity with the individuals and

families experiencing homelessness during these uncertain times. 
Anyone can sign up to take part including families, work mates, students, teams, clubs, schools

at home and abroad.
 

Register at www.northwestsimon.ie 
 

UPDATE FROM OUR COMMUNITY GROUPS

https://scanner.topsec.com/?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.northwestsimon.ie&t=306d7defa9edf568d42cb3f6936fe312006596d0&d=1446&r=show
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From everyone at Sligo Pride Festival 2021 we want to say
a huge thank you to our Sligo community for all of the
support and craic that made it such a special festival!

From the PPN themselves, through the local businesses
that supported us by putting up window displays and

donating prizes to our raffle and to the people who
attended our in-person and online events - a huge rainbow

thank you! We are looking forward now to our AGM on
Tues 28th of September, all are welcome. Email

sligopride@gmail.com for the link. 
 

mailto:sligopride@gmail.com
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Newly constructed
Memorial Garden at the John

Hume Peace Gardens
Banada by Banada

Development Agency and
Sligo County Council in
memory of the War of

Independence.
 



UPDATE FROM COMMUNITY GROUPS

Despite the difficult weather work continues at pace with SIS
at Mac Sharry Park Cranmore Road Sligo looking great

today. New Dugouts now erected, warm up area at ESB in
place with Tarmacadam path on Garavogue side been laid.
Main Goal posts and Training goals all ready with training
scheduled to commence next Tuesday night. The official
opening by the President of the Football Association of

Ireland Gerry Mc Ananey is scheduled for 3pm on Saturday
the 18th Sept with a celebrity game the night before and

also the Super Draw more on all later.
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